
If you have purchased a ticket with Bulgaria Air that either has been cancelled OR has not 
been cancelled and is scheduled to depart before 31 August 2020, you can postpone your 
departure date without incurring any change fees. You can book your new ticket with 
Bulgaria Air for up to 12 months from the date your original ticket was issued. 
 
If your flight has been cancelled: you may book either the same route as your original ticket 
or a different route offered by Bulgaria Air. Whether you book the same route or a different 
one, you will not incur any additional change fees. 
 
If your flight has not been cancelled: you may be able to change the route, depending on the 
conditions of your original ticket. If there is a price difference, you may be required to pay for 
it. 
 
If your original flight has not been cancelled and you wish to postpone your departure date, 
you must request the change before your original flight is scheduled to depart. 
 
This policy may be updated by the airline at any moment without prior announcement. 


